Greetings,
On behalf of the Ephrata Brewfest Committee, we are sad to say that the 2020 event will be cancelled due to the dangers surrounding the COVID-19 pandemic. The next Ephrata Brewfest will be held Saturday, June 19, 2021. We thank you for your continued support. 
As a sponsor of Ephrata Brewfest 2020, please consider carrying over your sponsorship to Ephrata Brewfest 2021. 
You may also consider allowing your sponsorship to become a donation. This donation will assist with the financial losses that the benefitting organizations are experiencing due to the cancellation of Ephrata Brewfest 2020. 
If you are needing a refund, we will issue one after the stay at home order is lifted.
Thank you for your understanding. We greatly value you as a partner and we look forward to hearing from you.
